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Dear 

You are invited to the first Social Inclusion Forum meeting

on Thursday October 3rd 2002, from 4pm to 8pm

The Social Forum Inclusion will be working along side seven other themed group to deliver The Salford Partnership vision. Which is Communities, organisations, and agencies, working together to make Salford a place where people choose to live and work.

The aim of the Social Inclusion Forum is to make a difference. To do this it will need to listen to and understand what you know, and how you feel, about Salford.<SPAN style="mso-spacerun: yes">  

</SPAN>It will need to: 

· learn from what has happened before

· recognise what hasn’t happened 

· take action which meets the right challenges for a better future. </SPAN>
<SPAN lang=EN-GB> <?xml:namespace prefix = o ns = "urn:schemas-microsoft-com:office:office" /><o:p></o:p></SPAN>
<SPAN lang=EN-GB>For this to work and to improve people’s lives, we need to share and understand insights, experiences and ideas.<SPAN style="mso-spacerun: yes">  </SPAN>We very much hope that you will be able to join with others from across Salford to begin the process of making sure that the Social Inclusion Forum makes the changes your city needs.

Please put the date in your diary now. Nearer the time I will send you more information.</SPAN>
Yours sincerely 

Diana Martin 

Social Inclusion Co-ordinator

<SPAN lang=EN-GB> </SPAN>
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